
Walnut Creek Racquet Club 
Minutes of Meeting October 12, 2010 

 
 

1. Minutes of previous meeting were approved. 
2. Treasurer’s Report – none 
3. Membership Report – none 
4. USTA Update – none 
5. Newsletter Report – new advertiser; Donna Hermenez 
6. Summer Singles League – Tournament went well; Cory to summarize in separate 

communication. 
7. Fall Mixed League – Underway, signup time extended, great feedback on new 

open play format. 
8. Website Report – Shari is looking for someone to do non-technical updates to the 

website.  Additional expenditure for integrated signup form approved. 
9. Halloween Tournament – tournament to be held, have 14 people, looking for total 

of 16. 
10. New Items – Change made by Lifetime Tennis to reservation protocol – if you 

make a reservation, you must show up yourself within 15 minutes of reservation 
time otherwise reservation is cancelled. 

11. Next Board Meeting scheduled for November 9, 2010.  Sterling to bring food. 
 
Attendees:  Tammie, Lynne, Sarah, Sterling, Nancy and Mary Pat 
 
Absent:  Bret, Carolyn, Cory, Deanna, Hilde, Janet, Pam, Shari, Tammy and Tim 
 
Respectfully submitted by your acting Secretary Lynne Weinshelbaum 


